
CIG Japanese missionaries’ workshop at LG, London 10th-13th/April 2015 
                                Reported by the UK missionary’s coordinator Tomoko Harris 

 
There are 3 CIG missionaries to the UK - they are all young second generation from Japan. 

This is the second time that True Mother is sending young people as missionaries to providential 

nations. I aim to hold a workshop for them at least once year, as well as to support their daily ac-

tivity. They are a source of power for witnessing in the UK. 

Our lovely 2nd generation CIG missionaries Early morning prayer with staff at the Holy 

Ground in the Hide Park, London  

We listened to testimonies from a few sisters, along with study sessions and discussions about wit-

nessing, including the tribal Messiah and lecture practice with some UK 2nd generation. Between 

the workshop, we had quite a few guests for DP lecture. A lot of work was put into looking after 

these guests. 

We also had unexpected visits from Dr Pak and Dr Moon - our special emissaries to Europe. 

We were very inspired to hear from Dr Pak, and by his devotion to the education and witnessing 

activity of the second generation. Dr Moon’s talk about Japan was also very moving. We had a 

strong connection to Dr Pak and Dr Moon, and we could really feel their determination.  

 

 

[ABOVE]: Sunday Service at LG 

[LEFT]: Our meeting with Dr Pak and Dr 

Moon 

We would like to take this opportunity to say a ‘Thank-You’ to a special 

supporter, Yoshiko Tanaka, from Finland. 

We would also like to thank all sisters who contributed to our workshop, 

and of course, our national leader, Mr Jack Corley for his continuous sup-

port for CIG missionaries. Aju! 


